
Study Visit to BSE Institute on 04.05.23 
All the students of Economics (Honours) belonging to SEM 2, SEM 4 and SEM 

6 were taken for a Day visit to Bombay Stock Exchange Institute located in 

Camac Street, Kolkata, as part of an educational cum awareness drive about how 

the stock /financial market works in our country. They were introduced to the 

operational procedures of the capital market and gained knowledge about the 

various instruments that are traded in this market. The students were 

accompanied by the faculty members of the college. The objective of this visit 

was to make the theoretical course of Financial Economics included in the 

undergraduate syllabus more interesting and attractive to the students.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


